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SUMMARY: DMV _Requests Company NAIC Numbers Appear on

Insurance Identification Cards; New Reporting
Required for Policy Terminations and Cancellations

e The Maine Bureau of Motor Vehicles has requested that the NAIC number
appear on insurance identification cards, effective immediately.
¢ However, effective July 1, 2003, this requirement will become
mandatory and all ID cards issued to insureds will be required to include
an insurer’s NAIC number.
. The NAIC numbers for AIG companies licensed to write private passenger
and commercial motor vehicle insurance in the state of Maine, are as

follows:

C ompany NAIC No.
American International Pacific Insurance Company 23795
AIU Insurance Company 19399
American Home Assurance Company 19380
Birmingham Fire Insurance Company 19402
Commerce and Industry Insurance Company 19410
Granite State Insurance Company 23809
Illinois National Insurance Company 23817
Insurance Company of the State of Pennsylvania 19429
New Hampshire Indemnity Company, Inc. 23833
New Hampshire Insurance Company 23841

National Union Fire Insurance Company of Pittsburgh, PA. 19445
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. Additionally, pursuant to Senate Paper 425, effective July 1, 2003, a new
Maine Law, 29-A MRSA Section 1601-A, Notification of Cancellation of
Insurance, will take effect and require an insurance company insuring a
motor vehicle registered in Maine to notify the Secretary of State, Bureau of
Motor Vehicles by electronic means when that insurance coverage is
cancelled, terminated, or lapses. The Bureau of Motor Vehicles has been
meeting with representatives of the insurance industry to develop a plan to
implement these statutory requirements. A consensus has been reached
concerning the data required to be transmitted to the Bureau of Motor
Vehicles. Accordingly, the Bureau of Motor Vehicles has provided a
document listing the data fields that will be used in this process and advised
that the transfer file structure is FTP. The Bureau will provide more
detailed information regarding this file transfer structure as it becomes
available.
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